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Geordie Gilmour

From: Jazmin Van Veen
Sent: Tuesday, 23 March 2021 11:40 AM
To: Geordie Gilmour
Subject: HPE CM: FW: Planning Proposal - 235 – 237 Marsden Road, Carlingford 

From: Michael Rogers <MRogers@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 23 March 2021 10:30 AM 
To: Christine Gough <Christine.Gough@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Jazmin Van Veen <Jazmin.VanVeen@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Simon Turner 
<Simon.Turner@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Vasiliki Cardassis <vasiliki.cardassis@dpie.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: FW: Planning Proposal - 235 – 237 Marsden Road, Carlingford  
 
Hi Christine, 
 
Correspondence re: withdrawal of PP for Marsden Road as discussed. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Michael 
 
 
 

From: Allan Caladine <caladines@optusnet.com.au>  
Sent: Friday, 26 February 2021 9:23 AM 
To: Jane Liang <JaneLiang@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Kevin Kuo <KKuo@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au>; Michael Rogers <MRogers@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au>; 
Nuala (Sydney) O'leary <Nuala.oleary@WorleyParsons.com>; Bigpond <noleary@bigpond.net.au>; 
colm.swanes@gmail.com; Robert Del Pizzo <robert@architex.com.au>; Dennis Wimmer <dennis@architex.com.au> 
Subject: Planning Proposal - 235 – 237 Marsden Road, Carlingford  
 

***[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Stop and think before opening attachments, clicking on links or responding. *** 

Jane, 
  
Good morning. 
  
I have received instructions from the owners/applicant this morning that they have decided to not proceed with this 
application and request that it be withdrawn.  
  
Could you please advise of what money would be refunded to my clients now that there is no need to proceed to 
advertising and Council’s on going assessment will stop from here.  
  
Look forward to your response.   
  
Kind Regards,  
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